Richard Remington, Ph.D. Dean School of Public Health University of Michigan 109 S. Observatory Ann Arbor, Michigan 48104

Dear Dick:

Congratulations on still another chairmanship, the Association of Schools of Public Health!

I'm a bit flabbergasted over the Francis Lectureship on November the 10th. Maybe I could offset the edge of tension by your getting up a little chamber music at the cocktail hour afterward. Possible?

Regards,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

HB/kn

P.S. The Egg Council is playing very tough and dirty. The enclosed draft of an allegory has helped me deal with the harrassment of a subpoena this week.

pc 1. Sauffer.